
 

 

You’re invited… 

To a strategic planning  

community forum 

 
Superintendent Dr. George Sziraki and the Board of Trustees are leading the development of a 
three year Strategic Plan to guide the development and operations of schools throughout our 
district.  We welcome students, parents, business and community members and employees to 

provide input to assist in the development of an interactive, living roadmap that will establish 
the future for our students. The Strategic Plan will be complemented with Strategic Goals and 

incorporate annual reviews by the Board of Trustees.  An effective plan requires input from all 
stakeholders to be successful.  Your ideas, experience and creativity are key factors in 

shaping the future of our students throughout the PUHSD.  We want to hear from you! 

 
 

WHEN:     Thursday, February 27, 2014 from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

WHERE:   Del Oro High School Cafeteria 

                             3301 Taylor Road, Loomis 

 
* Refreshments Served 

 

Find out about: 

 

 Common Core Standards 

 

 The Local Control Funding Formula (LCFF) & the Local Control 
Accountability Plan (LCAP)—share your priorities for future expenditures 

 
 What programs and services our schools currently provide based on 

existing resources and offer your input to influence positive changes to 
strengthen school performance and student achievement and 

relationships between our schools and communities. 
 

Hosted & Facilitated by PUHSD Administrators & Staff 
 

For More Information Contact:  Lisa Burlison, Executive Assistant to 
PUHSD Superintendent, Dr. George Sziraki at: lburlison@puhsd.k12.ca.us 

or 530-886-4405 OR Debbie Brannam, Administrative Assistant to the 

Principal, Del Oro High School at 916-652-7243 or 

dbrannam@puhsd.k12.ca.us 
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